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Dear Peter; 

At our last regular Council meeting held Dec.1,1988 Your letter was 

brought to the attention of the Council. 

The Council supports your letter by the following recommendations as 

follows. 

l.To see the use of the aboriginal languages made on flights as well 

as in the terminals by all air lines involved. 

2. The Adoption of the safety procedure cards,brochures,and all 

corespondence in Inuktitute and English. 

3. Employment of Inuit in Terminal staff positions as well as flight 

attendants staff positions are the sort of measures required to 

address the current state of inadequacy. 

4. The quality of flights service presently being provided is worse 

than before where we presently only get two flights a week and 

before we use to get three or four flights a week with no 

Inuktitut on all flights. 

These are our concerns about Air services and flight operation which 

we are not happy about at Whale Cove N.W.T. 

SINCERELY 

lu SABOUlt.~...,_I,..N ____ _ 

S.A.O. 

c.c Gordon Wray 


